

St Anne's Catholic Primary School

Overbury Street, Liverpool, Merseyside, L7 3HJ

Phone: 0151 709 1698

Email: annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk
Website: https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/

Friday 19th September 2025

Dear Parents/carers,

This week we have been focusing on following Jesus and remembering the hope and love He brings and how he helps us to make good choices. We reflected upon the sign of the Cross as a symbol of God's love for us, we also discussed ways we can follow Jesus through our words and actions this week.

We have introduced our School Council to everyone in assembly today and are confident that they will be representatives of our pupil's voices, they will hold their first meeting next week. Father Peter came to visit Y6 this week, sharing about strength and commitment to God.

Our Extra-Curricular Clubs all start next week, your child will bring a letter home tonight confirming which club your child is in, please be on time to collect your child at **4.15pm**. Once again, I would like to thank all our staff for their time and commitment supporting the wide range of clubs on offer. Class Learning Journeys will be sent out today with information about their learning focus for this term.

Swimming lessons, this is one of the special extra benefits of our lovely school, we are asking again this year for a **donation of £5 per child or £10 a family** towards the huge costs of providing these lessons. If you are able to, please pass this into your child's class teacher/or the school office. I thank you in advance for your support.

Y4 – Y6 children: **Holy Communions 2026.** If you would like your child to make their Holy Communion this year please inform the school office.

Reminders:

MacMillan Cake Sale: Friday 26th September: There will be a cake sale for the children during the school day, we would be grateful for any cake donations and the children can buy cakes for a suggested donation of 20p. I am sure you will agree this is a very worthy cause that we support each year.

Friends of St. Anne's PTA group: A short meeting will take place on Tuesday 23rd September at 2pm in the infant hall with Paula. If you would like to join this group and support school please come along.

Monday 29th September 9.15am- Reception Welcome Assembly (Infant Hall). Reception parents are welcome to attend as we officially welcome our new families to St Anne's.









Tuesday 30th September 9.30am: MHST Parent Coffee morning (Infant Hall) The Mental Health Support team will be joining to share what they can offers families as support with mental health.

Y6 Parents: Please make sure you are thinking about your Y7 applications over the coming weeks as the closing date is the end of October. If you need any help with this process please contact the school office for an appointment time.

School closes for half term on Friday 24th October.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs G Murphy Head Teacher

